
 

 

Cashier’s Office Closure Notice 
24 Dec 2020 & 31 Dec 2020  

 

Dear student, 

In view of the upcoming Christmas and year end festivities, our Cashier’s Office 
will be closed on 24 December 2020 (Thursday) and 31 December 2020 
(Thursday).  

If you wish to make payment during this time, please pay at Curtin ePay 
https://payments.curtin.edu.my.  

If you have any queries, feel free to drop us an email at finance@curtin.edu.my. 
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